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     BECKLEY HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION

RECEIVES GRANT FROM H.U.D.

LOGAN, W.Va. � U58. Rep; Nick Rahall (D�W.Va.) in Logan today to
celebrate the tenth anniversary of the SurfaceMine Act at Chief Logan.
State Park, announced that the Beckley Human Rights Commission has been

awarded a grant from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development-

Rahall said the funds are authorized under the fair housing assistance

program and total $13,000. The Congressman said the award will help continue

fair housing practices and investigate allegations of discrimination in

housing.

"The program will provide funds to support the Human Rights Commission&#39;s

housing discrimination complaint processing efforts,� Rahall said.

"It will also fund expenses associated with training of.agency personnel in fair

housing enforcement."
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